Honorable Chairwoman Jennifer Williamson and Committee Members,
I am in opposition the HB2571.

Running for Precinct Committee Person is often the first experience for someone running for political office. Please do not
do away with this process. It also helps people become more acquainted with who is their precinct committee person.

Thank you for taking the time to review my concerns.

Best Regards,

Janice Dysinger
Gresham, OR 97080



